
 
  

MARSHALL CHAPEL GOES PINK!!! 

On October 2, 2016 Marshall Chapel Missionary Baptist 

Church went pink in support of Breast Cancer Awareness 

month. During the Sunday worship service all members wore 

pink attire to show their support. Small packets were given 

out after the service, which contained a Susan G. Komen for 

the cure pamphlet and small breast cancer pin. Sister Marina 

Williams called Cancer Survivors up to the front of Church 

and presented them with a gift for their strength, courage and 

most of all hope. Marshall Chapel has 20 Cancer Survivors, 

Praise God!  
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USHER’S 16TH ANNIVERSARY 

 

 

On October 23, 2016 the Ushers 

of Marshall Chapel celebrated 

their 16th Anniversary. The theme 

for the celebration was “Trouble 

Don’t Last Always”. The Ushers 

marched in under the direction of 

their President Sister Mary Moore. 

The Master and Mistress of 

Ceremonies was Brother Vincent 

Claxton and Sister Zyiiah Claxton. 

The Rock of Ages Unity Choir 

blessed the church with four 

beautiful song selections. Sister 

Mary Moore thanked the church 

for their support for the Ushers 

who serve every Sunday. Bishop 

Waddell Butler was the guest 

speaker. During the ceremony , as 

the Usher Palm was read a candle 

was lit in memory of those that are 

no longer Doorkeepers in the 

House of God. There were a host of 

visiting Ushers in attendance to 

help celebrate the joyous occasion. 

There are currently 24 Ushers and 

4 Junior Ushers.  
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HALLELUJAH FUN NIGHT 

TH 

 

 

On October 23, 2016 Hallelujah Fun 

Night started off with the children and 

adults coming dressed in their best 

costumes. From 6:00pm to 8:00pm the 

children were able to partake in arts 

and crafts, face painting and play 13 

different games. Small prizes were 

given out to the children who 

participated. Music played in the 

background as the children danced 

around.  Delicious food was served to 

all in attendance. After a fun-filled 

evening that was enjoyed by all, 

everyone left with a delicious candy 

apple.  
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On November 19, 2016 Marshall Chapel 
participated in the 61st Annual Jacksonville-Onslow 
Christmas Holiday Parade in Jacksonville, North 
Carolina. Marshall Chapel takes part in the parade 
each year to further their relationship with the 
community. The float was headed by the best Pastor 
in Onslow County Pastor William C. Jones and 
other members from our Church. All members who 
participated this year had a good time and cannot 
wait until next year. Marshall Chapel’s members are real proud and are not afraid to show 
pride for their church. We hope to see you on the float next year! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In December 2016, Marshall Chapel participated in the 
“Neighbors Helping Neighbors” Outreach Program. This 
program helped those who were displaced due to Hurricane 
Matthew. With the efforts from the members of the Church we 
were able to help families and those in need by supplying food, 
clothes, shoes, pampers, and cleaning items. Your blessings 
were a blessing to someone else.  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

JACKSONVILLE – ONSLOW CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY 

PARADE 

TH 

 

 

NEIGHBORS HELPING NEIGHBORS OUTREACH 

PROGRAM 

TH 
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The Rock of Ages Unity Choir (ROC) 

celebrated their 27th Anniversary on 

December 4, 2016. The theme for this 

years’ celebration was “My Solid Rock”. 

The choir sung beautifully, they are under 

the direction of President Sister Brenda 

Peyton. The ROC choir wished every 

member a Merry Christmas and may your 

cup for the New Year be filled, pressed 

down shaken together and runneth over 

with blessings from God. They are 50 

members strong and are still growing. 

They pray that God continues to show 

them the path that is laid out before them.  

They thanked Pastor Jones and the 

Marshall Chapel family for their ongoing 

support throughout the years. May God 

bless each and every one of you!  
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ROCK OF AGES UNITY CHOIR’S 27TH ANNIVERSARY 
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Marshall Chapel is supporting the Morton Elementary 
School from October 2016 – June 2017 for the Backpack 
Buddies Program. If you would like to contribute please 
donate five dollars per person weekly for nine months. 
This will equal $45.00 for the school year. This amount 
feeds 25 students every week until the school year ends. 
The school chooses the students and they are anonymous 
to us. The monetary donations are collected by the 
Auxiliaries and Church members; and subsequently turned 
in to Sister Marina Williams. Sister Tikishia Smiley shops, 

prepares and delivers the bags each week to the school. It is a labor of love. Thank you for 
your Support of Marshall Chapel Missionary Baptist Church Backpack Buddies Program. 
 
 
 

 
In December 2016, the Women of Persuasion 
from Marshall Chapel went out visiting those in 
the nursing homes. They brought their beautiful 
smiles along with spreading the Word of God. 
They sang songs, heard testimonies and uplifted 
spirits.  
 
Pictured: President – Sister Laura Jones, Sister 
Claudine Lawrence, Sister Barbara Keith, Sister 
Alberta Baggett, Sister Sonya Warren, Sister 
Karen Gordon, and Sister Gwen Moore. 
 
Not Pictured: Sister Dottie West, Sister Monica 
Montford, Sister Tina Adams, and Sister Juanita Craig. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2016 -2017 BACK-PACK BUDDIES PROGRAM 

TH 

 

 

WOMEN OF PERSUASION 

TH 
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Name: Johnny & Regenia Guest 
Wedding Date: December 22, 1979 

Years Married: 37 
 
Johnny and Regenia were married in North Charleston, South Carolina.           
In their union they have two children Thea & Sheena.  
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Name: Shaan & Patience Ray 
Wedding Date: December 22, 2012 

Years Married: 4 
 
Shaan and Patience were married in Charleston, 
South Carolina. In their union they have two children 
JaShaan and Jalen.  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
  

Mother Thelma Felton was born in Sampson 

County on September 22, 1926. She grew up on a 

farm and that is where she developed a work ethic 

that would serve her well when she became 

employed at the Naval Hospital at Camp Lejeune. 

Mother Felton and her late husband Melvin Sr. 

gave birth to three children, the late Blondie 

Sims, Shirley Keith who lives in New York and 

Melvin Junior who resides in Warsaw North 

Carolina. Mother Felton celebrated her 90th 

birthday on September 22, 2016. Her two 

children gave her a surprise birthday celebration 

at James Sprunt Community College on 

September 24,2016. Mother Felton was truly 

amazed to be greeted by members of Marshall 

Chapel, family members and guests from North 

Carolina, Virginia, and Maryland. The Mayor of 

Kenansville and the President of the college 

provided the welcome for the occasion. The 

Sheriff of Duplin County sent his well wishes in 

the form of a beautiful letter personally sent to be 

read at the program. Mother Felton was 

extremely excited and overjoyed at the love and 

joy she received from family, friends and invited 

guests. 
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    OCTOBER 
 

Regenia Guest- 1 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

NOVEMBER 
 

Pastor William C. Jones-7 
 
Al Williams - 11 

 
 

 
 
 

         DECEMBER 
 
Deacon Albert Gamblin -2 
 
Mother Pauline Farrior - 7 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HAPPY 90TH BIRTHDAY MOTHER THELMA FELTON 

 

 



 
  

                                                                              WELCOME                          PAGE 9 

        

   
 
 
 
 
 

           Venice Cook 

            Lakiedah Melvin 

           Gail Smith 
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Upcoming Events 

 

Fdsfsfsa 

 

 

 

ds 

New Members Joined 
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December 2016 

 

December 18 

Christmas Program 

 

December 31  

Watch Night Service 

       

 

January 2017 

 

January 7 & 8  

Deacon’s Union 

       

January 14 

Usher’s One Day Session 

      

January 27 – 29  

TROGMBA Union 

 

January 29 

Youth Oratorical  

       

 

February 2017 

 

February 5  

Men’s Super Bowl Fellowship      

 

Black History 

Date TBD  

Revival 
Date TBD 
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FROM THE PASTOR’S DESK: 

It’s Back!!!  Our Newsletter Marshall Chapel Review is back in print 

once again.  I hope you are enjoying this edition.  I pray that each and 

every one of you have a Merry Christmas and a Blessed Holiday 

Season, and are ready to begin the New Year.  We are still going strong 

here at the Chapel, our website www.marshallchapel.com  has been 

redesigned and updated, please take a look at it in your leisure.  From 

there you can visit our Facebook page, where you will find live videos, 

misc. posts, photos and upcoming events.  The TROGMBA has elected 

new officers, Moderator, Rev. Preston L. Harris and Vice Moderator, 

Rev. Larry D. Walston, let’s pray for their success in our Association.  

We look forward to 2017 and the possibilities that God has in store for 

his people.   

  

Williams C. Jones  
WILLIAM C. JONES, PASTOR 
910-353-8300 

CHURCH CALENDAR  

SUNDAY SCHOOL……………………………….9:30AM 

WORSHIP SERVICE (SUN)……...............11:00AM 

SONG & PRAYER SERVICE (WED)……..…7:00PM 

BIBLE STUDY (WED).….……………….……..7:00PM 

 
WWW.MARSHALLCHAPEL.COM 
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FOR NEWSLETTER SUBMISSIONS, PLEASE FILL OUT THE NEWSLETTER 
FORM OR SEND TO MARSHALLCHAPELNEWSLETTER@YAHOO.COM 
 
 
 
 
 

MARSHALL CHAPEL 

MISSIONARY 

 BAPTIST CHURCH 
  

MARSHALL CHAPEL 

MISSIONARY 

 BAPTIST CHURCH 
  

 

We ‘re on the Web 

www.marshallchapel.com 

Calendar  

Sunday School 9:30  am 

Worship Service Sun 11:00 am 

Song & Prayer Service Wed 7 pm 

Bible Study  Wed 7 pm 

DEACONS 
 

DEACON HERMAN DIXON 
(CHAIRMAN) 
 
DEACON BILLY ADAMS 
 
DEACON ALBERT GAMBLIN 
 
DEACON HORACE HAMS 
 
DEACON ELBERT LAWRENCE 
  

 

 

 

http://www.marshallchapel.com/
mailto:marshallchapelnewsletter@yahoo.co#m


 
  

 

May God bless you with many 
things in life, may you stay 

blessed in every season. That is 
the only reason this makes 

Christmas truly special. 
 

Merry Christmas to you and 
your family!! 

 
 
 

 


